Spring Break Project
Dear Families,
We will begin reading a funny book called Flat Stanley before we all leave for Spring Break. It is about a little boy who has a bulletin board and it falls on him in the middle of the night.  He woke up the next morning and he was only ½ thick.  Because he is so flat, he gets to do cool things like be a kite, slide under a door, go on a vacation via US mail, and catch some bad guys who are robbing an Art Museum.
Now it is your students’ turn to play Flat Stanley.  They are bringing their own home. Color and decorate him any way that you want!  Take him on some adventures over Spring Break.  Just take him wherever you go.  Take him to the grocery store, play dates, to the park, to see family/friends, or you can make up some adventures for him.
Please have your student track his adventures.  They can keep a writing journal, draw pictures, make a poster, or take pictures to track his adventures but please have students track where he goes.  You can email pictures to kathleen.sullivan@cms.k12.nc.us or have them printed so we can share upon the students return.  Please bring pictures and/or projects to school on April 25th.
You may also send him to see family or relatives in other states/countries to take pictures and track adventures.  If you choose to mail him please have him mailed back to our school by the April 25th deadline.  The mailing address is:
Shamrock Gardens Elementary School
C/o Katie Sullivan, Room 21
3301 Country Club Drive
Charlotte, NC 28205

*If you need supplies such as construction paper, writing paper, or any additional materials please let me know and I will get a packet together to send home over the break.
I cannot wait until we get to share all of Flat Stanley’s adventures and hear about all the places he got to go!
Thanks,
Ms. Sullivan
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